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Research Analysis 

 

FA1 to SB 14 adds a new section 2 to the measure to discontinue the use of the supplemental 

payroll on the PeopleSoft system by the Central Human Resources Unit of the Department of 

Corrections.  The measure requires that all employees of the Department of Corrections have 

their paychecks processed and issued through the main payroll system. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The first floor amendment to the measure adds language that prohibits the Department of 

Corrections from utilizing the state supplemental payroll system. The measure requires all DOC 

employees to have their paychecks processed and issued through the state main payroll system. 

 

Upon review and with consultation from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services and 

DOC, the measure could have a fiscal impact. 

 

By prohibiting the use of the supplemental payroll system, the measure could lead to instances 

where DOC employees on a monthly payroll are overpaid. This would require DOC to collect 

the overpayment from employees, incurring potential costs to DOC. The ultimate impact of the 

measure is unknown. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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